
 

 

Where did you see 
God today? 
 
 

How did you 
someone show God’s 
love today? 

What does it mean 
to love one another 
as God loved you? 
 

If you could ask 
Jesus anything, what 
would you ask? 

What is something 
that you like about 
each member of your 
family? 

What is your favorite 
part of worshipping 
God? 

What is your favorite 
talent that God gave 
you? 
 

Name three things 
you are thankful for. 



 

 

 
What is your favorite 
Bible story and why? 
 

 
What is your favorite 
thing that God 
created? 

What are you 
worried about right 
now? 
 

What do you do 
when you are feeling 
scared or 
overwhelmed? 

What does it mean 
to forgive? 

How do you forgive 
someone? 
 
 

What are ways that 
you can serve 
others? 
 

What are some good 
ways to share your 
faith with others? 



 

 

 
 
What is your favorite 
song to sing that 
reminds you about 
God? 

 
 
What is the most 
important thing your 
parents have taught 
you? 

What is your favorite 
part about going to 
church? 
 

If you could change 
one thing about 
church, what would 
it be? 

What do you want to 
make sure you do in 
this lifetime? 
 

Who is one of your 
heroes, and why? 



 

 

What is an 
important 
characteristic you 
look for in a friend? 

How would you 
describe Jesus to 
someone who had 
never heard about 
him? 

 
What do you wish 
you were better at 
doing? 
 

 
What do you do 
when you are really 
happy? 

What would you do 
with a million 
dollars? 
 

What is your most 
prized possession?  

How do you feel 
when someone is 
unkind to you? 
 

What made you 
laugh today? 



 

 

Is it ok to cry? If so, 
when is it ok?  
 
 

What is something 
new that you learned 
today?  

 
 
What does it mean 
to be brave? Share a 
time when you were 
brave. 

 
 
How do you help 
someone feel better 
when they are 
feeling sad? 

Why do you think 
God created the 
world? 
 

What do you think 
God looks like? 



 

 

Why do you think 
God loves people? 
 
 

What is heaven 
going to be like? 

What do you think it 
would be like to be 
Adam or Eve? 
 

If you could be 
anyone in the Bible, 
who would you be? 

 
What is your favorite 
time of day to pray 
to God? 
 

 
 
 
What do you like 
about yourself? 

Where do you feel 
that God is with you 
the most? 
 

What does it mean 
to serve others? 



 

 

When you aren’t in 
school, who do you 
miss the most?  
 

What is your favorite 
thing to do as a 
family? 

What is your least 
favorite chore? Why 
do you have to do it 
anyway? 

What makes you a 
good friend? 

 
What is the hardest 
part about being a 
kid? 
 

 
What makes your 
family different from 
other families? 

What makes you 
different from your 
friends? Is it good to 
be different? 

What is the best 
thing that could ever 
happen? 



 

 

When has someone 
given you a 
compliment? Give a 
compliment now to 
someone. 

What do you like to 
think about before 
you go to sleep? 

When is it hard to 
tell the truth? 
 
 

What is the hardest 
thing you have ever 
had to do? 

 


